Hello from P1l – Week 7
We completed a very busy week on Friday. We performed “The Nativity Party!” twice on stage on Tuesday and Wednesday in front of family and friends.
We made lovely Christmas cards to give to our buddies on Wednesday. The P7’s were very impressed with our drawing and writing.

On Thursday we had a break while we watched other actors and actresses perform “Robinson Crusoe” at the theatre. Our favourite parts of the pantomime include; Friday’s character, the singing with actions and the wedding at the end.

Thursday the 11th was an extra special day because it was Callum’s Birthday! He treated all of us to a lovely cupcake. We sang “Happy Birthday!” with three cheers at the end! What a wonderful day! Thank you.(
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